Message sent on Wednesday, August 9,2017, at 2:17 p.m to Rockland Voice, via the “Contact
Us” page of its website: http://rocklandvoice.com/contact/:

I would like to contact Michael Hull, to give him a lead on a politically-explosive story that would be
a good follow-up to his July 27, 2014 article ""Legal Racket' Independence Party Shakes Down
Astorino": http://rocklandvoice.com/opinion/legal-racket-independence-party-shakes-down-astorino/.
Would you kindly ask him to call and/or e-mail me?

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
www.judgewatch.org

914-421-1200




